MEMO

Stony Brook has a Memorandum of Understanding for Wireless Internet Research Collaboration with Gyeonggi Provincial Government, signed June 23, 2003.

A copy of this document is in our files, in the Korea file. The original document was sent to the President’s office on 2/25/04, and a copy was faxed to Mary Mastaukate at Yakov Shamash’s office (2-8205). 

